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Summary: To consult members on the initial draft document of the 

LLWR Community Prospectus. 
 

 
Recommendation:  To consider the draft document and discuss further 

options and content for its improvement prior to further 
consultation with local partners. . 

 
Impact on delivering 
the Corporate Plan: 

Potential impact on HLE5 ‘Seek to maximise economic 
development benefits arising from the nuclear industry’. 
 

 
Impact on other 
statutory objectives 
(e.g. crime & disorder, 
LA21): 

None 

 
Financial and human 
resource implications: 

None directly. But potentially major impact to local socio- 
economic sustainability. 

 
Project & Risk 
Management: 

None 

 
Key Decision Status 

                 - Financial: None 
                 - Ward:  None 
 
Other Ward 
Implications: 

 
All 
 

 



INTRODUCTION 
 
As a result of the NDA’s plans to tender the competition for the LLWR, the 
Council has agreed with the NDA that a document aimed at providing 
guidance to the contractor on the local community could form part of the 
tender process. Therefore local community prospectus will form part of the 
overall tender documentation for the waste management contract. It will act as 
an aid to inform the contractor on the following: 
 

� The local communities of the Parish of Drigg, the Boroughs of 
Copeland and Allerdale, and the County of Cumbria. 

� The local community’s expectation of the contractor. 
� The local community’s desire to work in partnership with the contractor. 
� Provide clear communication between the contractor and the 

community representatives. 
 
The prospectus does not aim to be an overall reference document but to 
provide summary information and to encourage further dialogue between the 
communities and the tendering contractors. 
 
KEY ISSUES 
 
The key areas that members may wish to consider are: 

� How do we best interact with the contractor? 
� What are our expectations of the contractor with reference to 

Copeland? 
� What are our expectations of the contractor with reference to the 

Village of Drigg? 
� Are there any improvements the Council could make with reference to 

its stakeholder engagement? 
� What are our minimum requirements? 

 
A copy of the Community Prospectus is attached for your information and 
consideration. 
 


